Hi everyone, well summer finally arrived last weekend. There was six units that attended the
campout in Frankenmuth. We had two different guests, Gail Angelini's sister and her husband
Carol and Tom Wojie. They have already become members, welcome aboard. We also have
David Dow who is very interested but will be leaving for Florida in September. Hopefully he
will be joining us in the spring.

The group ate at Tiffany's Fri. night the place was very busy and noisy but the food was great.
Sat. we had chicken dinner buffet at Zhenders, no one left hungry. The campground was great
lots of shade which we needed and we paid on the honor system.

August campout is in Harbor Beach August 21, 22, 23. it looks like only four units will be
attending. We will be having omelets and potatoes for breakfast and hobo dinners for Sat’s.
potluck. If you think you are coming please call Brenda as to what you will bring.

September’s campout is at Lake Huron Campground in Carsonville, Mi. Dick is on site 334 and
Daryl on 335. They accept Goodsam card. You can register on the internet or you can call 810-
622-0110.

Please be thinking of a campground you would like the club to have the club attend in the spring.
Let’s try some new ones. We need your input.

We will be thinking of you when we're having a good time at Harbor Beach.

Until next time, God Bless.

Brenda



